



## Muirburn Code Review

**Agenda**  
for the Steering Group Conference Call  
to be held on  
**Friday 13<sup>th</sup> May 2016**  
from  
**11:00 – 12:00**

### Participants

Simon	Thorp	Director
Tim	Baynes	SL&E
Michael	Bruce	Glentinar Estate
Alistair	Hamilton	SRUC
Justin	Irvine	JHI
Ronnie	Kippen	SGA
Richard	Luxmoore	NTS
Duncan	Orr-Ewing	RSPB
Colin	Shedden	BASC

Graham	Sullivan	SNH
Derek	Wilkie	SFRS
<b>Apologies:</b>		
John	Gillies	Crofter, Raasay
Jonnie	Hall	NFUS
Gemma	Hopkinson	GWCT
Malcolm	Younger	RICS

- 1 Welcome and Introduction
- 2 Minutes of Last meeting (15<sup>th</sup> March) - progress against Actions
- 3 Issues for discussion
- 4 The first draft of the revised Code
- 5 Project Plan
- 6 AoB
- 7 Date of Next Meeting(s) / Discussions

---

**c/o The Heather Trust, Newtonrigg, Holywood, DUMFRIES DG2 0RA**

web site: [www.moorlandforum.org.uk](http://www.moorlandforum.org.uk) e:mail: [info@moorlandforum.org.uk](mailto:info@moorlandforum.org.uk)

Tel: 01387 723201

Chairman: Lord Lindsay

Director: Simon Thorp

Administrator: Anne Stoddart

## Issues for Discussion – 13 May 2016

- 1 Organisation of Steering Group
  - 1.1 Proposed groupings
  - 1.2 Follow up / reporting back

- 2 Proposed Locations for workshops:

<b>Date</b>	<b>Location</b>	<b>Target audience</b>
Oct 16	West coast / island	Crofting / Conservation
Nov 16	North / east	Deer management
Feb 17	Borders – Lammermuirs	Grouse keepers
Mar 17	Central Scotland	National

- 3 Final Format of the Code
  - 3.1 Graphic designer assistance – in discussion.
- 4 Links between wildfire & prescribed burning
  - 4.1 Recent incidents
  - 4.2 See
    - 4.2.1 Heather Trust Blog  
<http://heathertrust.blogspot.co.uk>
    - 4.2.2 Peak District Moorland Group Facebook page  
<https://goo.gl/kTd8sA>
- 5 Other issues
  - 5.1 Use of scenarios / case studies
  - 5.2 Links to other guides, Eurofire, PoMM topics